
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Bellmore Integrity Project  
Test Hole Activity 

Project Overview 

National Grid continuously evaluates opportunities to enhance the reliability of its energy delivery networks. In 
Bellmore, the company has identified a need for additional infrastructure to ensure that on the highest demand 
days, the local system does not experience pressure drops which can lead to service outages for area 
customers. That’s why we’re investing in Bellmore. 

Latest Information  

This project is in its design and development phase. Construction is tentatively expected to begin in the spring 
of 2023. In the coming weeks, you can expect to see short-term activity (test hole excavation) in your 
neighborhood. Please know that this work is taking place in support project development and will allow our 

engineering team to finalize project route design.  

Our Commitment 

Community outreach is a vital part of our work. Our dedicated Bellmore Integrity Project Team is committed to 
actively working with local officials, as well as adjacent residents and businesses to solicit feedback and 

maintain an open dialogue throughout the duration of this important infrastructure project. 

Our Outreach Team wants to make sure you have all the information you need prior to construction so that we 

can help mitigate inconveniences to the greatest extent feasible. 

To that end, we have launched a dedicated project website — ngrid.com/bellmore — which will feature weekly 
construction updates with information regarding work locations and timelines as well as a project specific 
outreach phone line — 516-247-6443 — to field your questions, concerns, and comments.  

• Construction Updates: ngrid.com/bellmore 

• Outreach Phone Line: 516-247-6443 

• Email: Box.LIprojects@nationalgrid.com 

Please keep an eye out for our outreach team in the neighborhood. We’ll be there to answer questions, 
address concerns and provide the latest project information. We look forward to working with you 
throughout the duration of this project.  

  

Please know National Grid will remain vigilant by continuing to adhere to all COVID-19 safety guidelines set by 
the CDC, New York State, and our local permitting authorities, protecting our employees, customers and the 
public. For more information about National Grid’s response to COVID-19, please visit: ngrid.com/covid-19. 

Smell gas. Act fast . Gas Emergency? Move your family and pets to a safe area outside and call 911 or alert National 
Grid’s gas emergency contact number 1-718-643-4050 immediately. Never assume someone else will call. 

 


